
Pablo de Miguel Architect PLLC

City Of Stamford  
Zoning Board-Land Use Bureau 
Government Center - 888 Washington Boulevard 

Stamford CT 06904-2152


January 05,2022


Re: Project Description - 953 HOPE STREET  

Dear Zoning Board, 


On the existing convenience store building located on 953 Hope Street, we are 
proposing a facade upgrade.  The proposed work includes :

 
- New composite metal panel rain screen over the exiting brick facade on North, 
West and South Elevations.

- New metal panel lap siding with wood grain texture and color on the S-W 
corner and West facade. 

- New 8’x8’ Opening on the West facade facing Hope street.

- Paint and/or reclad existing storefront.

- Paint East facade


There is no proposed change in use or bulk. 

All new signage will be filed under separate application. 

Proposed interior upgrades are being filed with the building department under 
B21-1065 application. 




Your sincerely,


Pablo De Miguel AIA
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